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Craig, Sondra

From: Serena B. <smbfrogs@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 1:14 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Today's meeting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear council members of La Crosse,  I am writing as a home owner near the neighborhood of the La Crosse 
south library and as a mother with young children.  
I have been reading about the appeal of the south library building becoming a historical landmark. I would like to 
understand how there is an appeal. The Heritage Preservation Committee made their decision and this is why 
there is this committee. Why should the mayor feel obligated to appeal their decision? The HPC has the 
expertise to read over the nomination and declare it sufficient. 
As it was voted for Willow Grove to take over the building they are not new to taking on a historical building. They 
have recently took over the old Holy Trinity school and made into apartments.  
Please review the entire reason for the appeal and the nomination of the building becoming a historical 
landmark before making your decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
Serena Burke  
1400 block of 13th st. South 
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